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Dear valued customer

Our thoughts are with everyone affected by the earthquake and devastation in Japan. it is
understandable that there may be concerns about how it will affect your business. We
want to assure you that there is currently no immediate impact to our product deliveries.
OSRAM OS does not have factories in Japan, so our parts production remains the same.
We also have several weeks of materials supplied by Japanese companies inventoried as
a safeguard. We feel confident that we are in a good position to keep our customers’
needs met.

We are monitoring the situation closely and will provide updates as necessary.

Yours sincerely
Osram Opto Semiconductors GmbH
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Dr. Alfred Felder
VP Sales, Worldwide
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